
 
 

The Riley Elizabeth Houser 

Memorial Scholarship 
This scholarship has been established by family and friends in memory of 

Riley Elizabeth Houser. She was a 2021 graduate of Central Mountain 

High School and was an integral part of the CMHS Lady Wildcat Softball 

Team. Her legacy of kindness and love for the game of softball will live on 

through the recipients of this scholarship.   

About the Scholarship: 

• Recipient will receive a one-time scholarship in the amount of $1,111, an amount determined in 
honor of Riley’s softball number.  

• Applicant must be a graduating senior of the CMHS Lady Wildcat Softball Team and plan to attend a 
two or four-year college.  

• Applicant must submit a 1-2 page essay by April 18, 2022.  
 

The Essay Should Include: 

• How playing the game of softball alongside Riley impacted you as a player and/or person. 

• What the game of softball means to you. 

• Your future education and career plans. 
 

 

How to Apply: 

Please email your essay to Melissa Bottorf, Executive Director at 
keystonecentralfoundation@gmail.com by April 18, 2022 for 
consideration.   
 
Please include your name, phone number, and email address on the 
essay.  
 
  
 

Funds for this scholarship are managed through the Keystone Central Foundation 
 www.kcfoundation.com 
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